SAT LANGUAGE ARTS/
SOCIAL STUDIES WORKSHOP

ALAN BERNSTEIN, SENIOR DISTRICT DIRECTOR
COLLEGE BOARD

As a follow-up to CAS’ very popular series of presentations on the upcoming changes in
the SAT and PSAT'’s, Alan Bernstein, senior district director for the College Board, is
returning to CAS on September 22, 2015, to discuss the specific impact of these changes
in English Language Arts and social studies.

The presentation will include:

« anoverview of the new College Board assessment system, as well as a discussion
of the key shifts from the current College Board assessments;

« an examination of the ELA/Social Studies domains and standards that the College
Board is measuring and how these domains and standards map to specific test
guestions and item types found in the Board’s assessments; and,

e an opportunity for school teams to develop strategies for next steps, with a
particular emphasis on the use of Khan Academy resources.

Those invited to attend the workshop are ELA/social studies department leaders,
ELA/social studies teachers, curriculum specialists and school administrators. We
encourage schools to send teams of up to five. Please note that because of limited space,
no school will be able to enroll more than five.

o Date: September 22, 2015
e Time: 9:00 am - 12:00 pm; Check-in from 8:30-9:00 am
o Site: Connecticut Association of Schools, 30 Realty Drive, Cheshire, CT 06410 -
Conference Room C2, Lower Level
o Registration Deadline: September 16, 2015 / As soon as registration is FULL
o Cost: CAS Member Schools: $30 per person/$150 per team of 5;
Non-Member Schools: $40 per person/$200 per team of 5

Registration questions should be directed to Noreen Liberopoulos at
nliberopoulos@-casciac.org.

Online registration is available at http://casci.ac/1286.
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